
 

 

 

Monday 6th December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Christmas Productions 

 

This letter is to remind you that due to new COVID guidance released, parents will 
be unable to attend the school for the upcoming Christmas productions, starting this 
week.  
 
In place, the performances will be recorded and uploaded to the school YouTube 
and Seesaw accounts. The video link will be shared to relevant parents and 
removed after 48 hours. 
 
This is a polite reminder that as per GDPR and safeguarding guidelines, the video 
links are not to be shared out on social media. 
 
The events will be supported and watched by senior leaders. I do understand how 
much of a disappointment this is, but we must keep the school community safe and 
the school open. 
 
Please see a summary of upcoming events: 
 
Hawkshead Road 
 
• Wednesday 8th December 9.30am - Y1,2,3 Performance 
• Thursday 9th December 2.15pm - Y4,5,6 and Choirs   
• Tuesday 14th December 9.30am – Nursery & Reception Performance 
 
Gwenneth Rickus  
 
• Wednesday 8th December 2.30pm - Reception and Y1 Performance 
• Friday 10th December 9.30am - Y2&3 and Choirs  
• Friday 10th December 2.15pm - Y4,5,6 and Choirs  
  
If you have any queries, please email admin@leopold.brent.sch.uk 
 

Mr Anil Albana 
PA to Headteacher & GDPR Lead 
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